
  

                
 

 
 

Dear participants of the 11th European Conference 
Dear brothers and sisters in adult scouting and guiding 

Dear friends all over Europe and beyond. 
 

 
 
 
We welcome all of you to the Conference in Ranum Denmark. We will do the necessary work to push 
forward our region and make it strong to withstand the coming challenges in our organization. At the 
same time, we renew friendships or start new friendships between European member countries and 
make twinning involving all our brothers and sisters. 
 
A special warm welcome to the participants from other parts of the world. 
 
“Togetherness, inspiration, sustainability” is the theme of the conference. These items become more 
and more important nowadays. We will get a lot of inspiration about that matter. 
 
When you return home after the conference you can be sure that you have taken a step in the right 
direction. 
 
The registration is already open and you can find a link on the website www.isgf-euro2023.dk and 
more information in the newsletters that are on the website www.isgf.org 
 
 
All the best and be prepared 
  
 
Pierre Decoene, Chair European Region Committee 
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